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Contact Information 
 

(915)241-3233 -  Tim 

(915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

2EveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

9155 Dyer Street B80-256 

El Paso, TX 79924 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 

Support Address 
 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

    Allen Domelle, Pastor 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November | December 2018 
 

“The great commission is not an option to be considered:  it is a  
command to be obeyed”     –  Hudson Taylor 

 

Dear Pastors, Supporters and ministry Friends, 

    If you’re like me, you might be wondering what happened to 2018?  The New Year is upon 
us and the Lord’s return grows ever closer!  Our prayer is that we’ll be found faithfully serving 
when that glorious day comes.  We thank you for your faithfulness as you serve the Lord and 
for your support and prayers for the mission here in Juarez.  

Iglesia Bautista Senda Antigua – During the first Missions Conference, there were 6 
baptisms along with 3 professions of faith.  Also, 13 people stood to declare their commitment 
to serving the Lord in whatever capacity the Lord would use them.  There were several who 
committed to support missions through the faith promise program of this congregation less 
than one year old.   In early December a wedding took place to formally unite a couple who 
previously had been living together.  They want to serve the Lord and realized that they would 
have to do things right if they wanted the Lord’s blessings on their lives.  It’s exciting to watch 
this new church as it grows and matures in spirit. 
 

 

        Children dressed in costumes representing different countries during missions conference 

Seminario Bautista Fundamental – Another trimester has come and gone, and we are now 
preparing for the next trimester in January!  Brother Esteban Malaga finished his first year and 
was awarded his certificate as well as a reference book to add to his tool box. We are holding 
steady with the number of students and hope to add a few more this next semester.  

   We just finished teaching Pauline Epistles I and, the Doctrine of Salvation the next classes 
will be Homiletics for the men, Children’s ministry for the ladies, as well as Old Testament II 
(Job-Malachi).  Continue to pray for our students to be faithful 

Iglesias Bautista Castillo Mio, Esperanza Mia, & Maranatha – These 3 Churches were able 
to participate in a Medical Mission Outreach the last week of November.  A medical team of 
doctors, nurses, and a pharmacist worked one day with each church holding a free medical 
clinic.  Between the churches we saw close to 100 patients each day with the gospel being 
presented, as well as complete contact information for each one.  We’ve had visitors in the 
services and several professions of faith.  Pray as we work to give a complete follow-up. 

Prayer Requests:   Wisdom, Power, Guidance.  Kelly’s continuing hip pain.   More souls 
and more laborers!  The churches we work closely with.  The seminary students. 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  
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